
July 21, 2008 
 
 
 

Banning of One-Piece Baldar Blunts 
 

Effective immediately, due to manufacturing issues, all one-piece Baldar Blunts are 
banned from use on fiberglass shafts.  This ruling does not affect the use of these blunts 
when attached to Siloflex tubing, in Kingdoms that allow it.  
 
These are the style of blunt that have been made for the last two years, that are all black 
and from a single mold.  Baldar Blunts made of a two-piece mold are fine.  Marshals, 
when inspecting Baldar Blunts that are all-black, look for the circumferential partition 
line that will exist on two-piece blunts and fail any that do not exhibit this. 
  
For reference: 
  
Old two-part mold blunts: 
http://www.northstararchery.com/images/black_blunts.jpg 
  
New one-part mold blunt: 
http://www.northstararchery.com/images/Resized/NStar17.jpg 
 
  
NOTE:  Duke Baldar has graciously offered to replace ALL one-piece mold blunts with 
the older two-piece style at his cost.  Details of how to effect said replacement will be 
posted on his website soon:  http://houseasgard.com/BaldarBlunts/ 
  
  
In Service, 
 
Lord Siegfried Sebastian Faust 
Deputy Society Earl Marshal for Combat Archery 
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